
June 25, 2020


RE: Updated Visitation Policies
To the Family Members and Friends of our Residents,

In the interest of the safety of our residents, we have made the decision to change our rules regarding visitors at Rose Terrace.  We will no longer be allowing visitors on the weekends, and you will be required to have an appointment scheduled in advance through our office in order to visit.  We will be scheduling no more than two visitors per house at a time, and as long as weather is permitting, visits will be outside in the courtyard.  No exceptions.  Visits will also be limited to no more than 2 hours, with no one under the age of 14 allowed at this time.  Also keep in mind that although these meetings are outside, you do still need to maintain a 6 foot distance, and masks are advised.  All other rules that were already put in place still do apply.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are doing our best to keep our residents and our caregivers safe.  We hope that everyone will cooperate in following these rules so that we don’t have to cut off visitation completely.  If you have any questions, please call our office.  Also, please pass this message along to any family members or friends that you may be aware are planning a visit.

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Rachel Hedger
Office Manager
Rose Terrace Cottages
